
 

January 14, 2021 
 
 
Dear Midview Staff and Families,​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
 
It has been a busy second week back from break as we continue to see some of our Covid numbers increase.  The 
good news is that after my meeting with the health department today, they see some encouraging signs.  There are 
trends moving in the right direction and they are hoping that January 7th was our peak and that we will continue to 
see numbers decrease.  Nothing is set in stone, but I sure hope they are correct.   
 
Please pay special attention to the Covid Reporting section at the end of this letter with updated numbers and details 
regarding testing and reporting requirements for the county. 
 
Midview District Winter Newsletter: 
 
We always like to highlight the great things going on in our district and I am excited to announce that we have the 
newest edition of our Midview Compass Newsletter.  The print version will be coming out soon, but I wanted to get 
our electronic version out now.  Please click on the link to review all the great things going on around Midview. 
 

Midview Winter Compass Newsletter 
 

Scholastic Art Awards: 
 
I want to congratulate all our High School artists who took part in the Scholastic Art Awards program this year.  This 
is the largest annual competition in the country and specifically in the Lorain County Region.  Out of over 1300 
works of art being judged, Midview had 15 art pieces selected.  Please click on the link to review dates to view the 
exhibit that will be open to the public at the Stocker Center at LCCC from January 10th - March 10th. 
 
Congratulations goes out to Alison Breuler, Zieanne Wright, Hannah Britnell, Elizabeth Filipiak, Emme Heuler, 
Makaela Kraft, Rheanna Maziarz, Macaylee Nikolov, Riley Willard, and Cierra Willis! 
 

Scholastic Art Awards  
 

Midview Community Hot Stove: 
 
Please click on the link to access the registration form for 2022 Baseball, Softball, and T-Ball through the Midview 
Community Hot Stove. 

 2022 Hotstove Registration Flyer.doc
 
Girl Scouts: 
 
The Girl Scouts are hosting an upcoming parent information and recruitment event for our 
community on February 14 and they will be distributing flyers to the girls in your K – 3 classrooms.  
  

 Girl.Scouts.pdf
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ddDFvwn8j3_4bV7VYGNCkhxZZwMWEkKV/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=105261093832693043859&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Db1DKjDlNYbswdOBQ6nSQdDUuCtibrDp/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1s69N1ihEPGp7c9uFxWgqFxzmj4VWenlJ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WsWoLM6tIhvqFGwqa8xWbYYO1AqC4-cv/view?usp=sharing


 

Midview Gear/Online Store: 
 
Right now, we're offering 20% OFF all Sideline Store purchases of $85 or more with code: JAN22, beginning 
1/11/22 at 12:00 AM EST and ending 1/31/22 at 11:59 PM EST. Follow these steps to start promoting this epic sale:  
 

Midview Online Store 
 

Positive Covid Cases & Updated Covid-19 District Dashboard: 
 
The county health department has asked us to share ways to report positive covid cases.  The school districts are 
trying our best to report, but sometimes we get notifications late.  Please follow the directions at the link below if 
you have tested positive with an at home test and need to report a positive case.  As always, please let the schools 
know as well. 
 

 Report a positive at-home test result_COVID-19_5.5 x 8 in_English and Spanish.pdf
 

We were recently notified that one (1) North student, one (1) North instructional staff member, one (1) MS student, 
nine (9) HS students have recently tested positive for COVID-19.  We have confirmed the results and information 
with the family and have contacted all close contacts.    
 
Our student totals by building, as of today are:  
​  

HS: 11, MS: 1, East: 3 West: 6, and North 4:  
 

Stay home if you have any symptoms at all and wear a mask as much as possible. 
 
I’ve also updated our weekly and year-to-date numbers on the Midview Covid Dashboard. 

 
MIDVIEW.COVID.New.Dashboard.22 

 
 
#WeAreMidview 
 
Take care, 
 

Bruce 
 

Dr. Willingham 
Superintendent 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WwsDsYZushg9KYzNiWpkdyrCv20h74eS/view?usp=sharing
https://sideline.bsnsports.com/schools/ohio/grafton/midview-high-school
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1zvYejqXxZmPpFJckYqXWLREb53WzuY04yWLWS6V89dA/edit?usp=sharing

